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MINUTES FROM MANAGEMENT MEETING 

 
Date: Tuesday, 7th May 2019 

 

Time: 19.30 – 20:30 
 

Place: Railway Pub.  
 

Attendees 
Adam Sloman Tristan Court Jeylan Sezgin Graham Merrington 

Jason Winter Alan Stratford Steve Garton  

Andy Moran    
 

Apologies  
Tony Warrington Nigel Head Andy Wright Iain Mills 

 

 
1. Welcome and introductions 

Adam opened the meeting. The previous minutes of meeting from April and actions were reviewed 

under agenda item 2. 
 

2. Chairman’s Report 

Adam stated that he had sent out the first Newsletter to 93 parents, of which 72% had opened the 

mail. Please ensure Adam has your parents email addresses, in Excel please – if your parent list gets 
updated send Adam the whole list again.  

Sponsorship: there is the potential to have pitch boards – if we can get people interested. Club and 
team sponsorship is always a priority.  

3. Infrastructure - Pitches, lights, changing rooms, parking  

Al updated all on the pitches. These have been seeded and vertidrained. The weeds will be dealt with 
in June. The cost of annual care and maintenance on the pitches is £2K. George Ellis from the Rugby 

Club is cutting the grass on the pitches in payment for the Rugger lads trashing the changing rooms.  
 

The gates that have been fitted on the Car Park will be used in the next month. The locks on the 
changing rooms and side stored will be changed in the next month. If you want a key, you will need to 

come to the June meeting and sign for it, in blood. In light of the spate of the door not being locked 

we shall also be running a short course on using a key in a door to lock it, every failure to manage to 
lock the door will result in the removal of a digit.  

 
4. Coaching support and spending the NWYFL monies 

 

Al has drafted a list of items to purchase to help with training, cones, corner flags, respect tapes, etc. 
If you would like to see the list please contact Al. He is open to other suggestions, but we are currently 

running up to the amount provided.  
 

The training night with Scott Burry was well received and another session with Scott will be run in the 
middle of August specifically aimed at getting kids fit in a fun way. This will be on a Wednesday night.  

 

5. AGM Posts to fill  
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21st is D Day, there is a need to fill several posts. Adam will send out a mail to the parent group to try 
and entice some volunteers. We have great teams on the pitch, we need to be a better team off it.  

 
6. Presentation Day 

Date of Presentation Day 18th of May. Some monumental efforts from Jason, Adam and Sarah have 
secured what looks to be a fantastic day for all. Please ensure you come along and support. There will 

be an auction of some terrific items, bouncy castle, the kitchen will be open, the Cotswold chippy, 
competitions and also a 3 v 3 tournament. Jeylan and Andy are looking to gauge support on this – 

PLEASE CONTACT THEM AND LET THEM KNOW IF YOU HAVE SOME TEAMS TO ENTER – A COUPLE 
OF TEAMS PER AGE GROUP!  

7. Any other business? 

• Date of AGM 21st May 2019. 7:30-9 pm venue to be confirmed 

• Date of next meeting 4th of June. Each team needs a rep.  

• Subs – COME ON PAY UP! There is a great deal being done by not many on behalf of the 
many – let’s get some money in the coffers to do some great things for kids footy.  


